
Dear Deale Beach Community,

On behalf of the Board of Directors, we hope you had a restful 
holiday season filled with family and friends.

As you may recall, during the October 26th meeting the community 
voted in favor of amending the Deale Beach ByLaws Section 1.5. The 
amended ByLaws are attached to this newsletter.

In addition, the community approved the 2022-2023 budget with 34 
Yes and 6 No.  This is great news, as the change allows the 
community to adjust to inevitable cost increases.

We now have a way of communicating any suggestion or question 
you may have to the Board.  No worries about who has changed 
office or a change in their email address!  Please use this:     
dealebeach@gmail.com

Have a Healthy and Happy New Year!  
DBCA Officers and Board of Governors
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Community Hall Rental
A special place for family gatherings, 

birthday parties and other celebrations!

Daily Rental Fees:
$60 resident and $125 non-resident
Contact:
Erin Petrillo 301-752-7455 or
Ashleigh C. Schmitt 443-622-8323

DBCA Officers
Allen Smith– President

Allen.smith@Marriott.com
Stephanie Clark – Vice President

smclark528@gmail.com
Eileen O’Neale– Secretary

eoneale55@gmail.com
Trever Belden - Treasurer
beldentrever@gmail.com

Governors
Linda Shaw
Erin Petrillo

Donna Rhodes
Gail VIscarra

Frank Simmons
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. . . follow DBCA on Facebook 

Deale Beach Citizens Association – Group was established for Deale Beach residents as another 
form of communication.  This is a closed group; any information posted viewed only by members 
of the group.



Anyone interested in hosting 
a GAME NIGHT at the Hall!?!  
There is interest and help in 
the community but we need 

a chairman to setup and 
manage the during-the-week 

event.  Email 
dealebeach@gmail.com

Got a suggestion for something new?  Email 
dealebeach@gmail.com

Waterway Update:  6th St. and Bay Resilience Grant -
Almost ready for construction to begin!  We’ll keep 

you  posted!
Enjoy these winter photos, send us your favs of the 

“beach”.


